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Connie Thom

Subject: FW: AGENDA - FW: January 9th

From: Stephanie Van de Kemp <stephvdk@gmail.com>  

Sent: January 1, 2020 7:46 PM 

To: Shannon Moskal <smoskal@rdek.bc.ca> 

Subject: Re: January 9th 

 
Hi Shannon, 

 

Is it still possible to present at the Columbia Valley Committee Meeting on January 9th? If so, can you please send me 

location and time? If not, when will the next meeting take place? 

 

My responses to your questions:  

 

1. Plastic Pollution in the Columbia Valley 

2.  

• Presentation of petition http://chng.it/Gt45TBKJwz (1077 supporters as of January 1, 2020), requesting 

DOI and RDEK to implement a comprehensive single-use plastic strategy, beginning with a bylaw to ban 

single-use plastic bags 

• Information on plastic pollution in Canada 

• Summary of initiatives and leaders in “zero waste” and plastic bylaws in Canadian communities  

3. Stephanie Van de Kemp 

4.  

• Create a comprehensive plastic strategy, beginning with a bylaw banning single use plastic bags 

• Implement a minimum charge for paper and reusable bags to encourage BYO bag behaviour 

• Replace single use plastics with compostable or re-usable options 

• Create a zero plastic strategy  

5. Yes, visual. I have an Apple, will this be an issue? If so, I will speak without the visual presentation.  

6. Columbia Valley Committee Meeting on January 9th  

 

Thank you! 

 

Stephanie 

 


